TELEPHONE No. 184. /

—24
d 4

Elond's Register of Shipping,

Dock Chambers,

lgarrv, 3lst. July 19365,

Reference

M,
Dear Sir,

We beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the
30th. instant, with reference to the enquiry to be held
attending the loss of the steamer "LA CRESCENTA".

In reply thereto we have to state, that owing to the
undersigned having paid only one visit to this vessel during
the time she was under repair in this port, in September 1930,
we regret that we are unable to furnish you with the desired
information.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully
THE SURVEYORS,

per

The Secretary,
LONDON.







